
Heavy weather conditions

Dear Sir or Madam,

The APM terminals as well as the RWG terminal in Rotterdam have pro-actively advised about a possible terminal shut 
down because of heavy weather as from 

Tuesday, 25.08.2020, 19:00 hrs. till Wednesday, 26.08.2020, 15:00 hrs.

For the moment it´s not clear what effect the upcoming bad weather will have on our rail and barge arrivals-/departures 
for the upcoming days and what backlog every terminal might will face if they will stop operations.

Please be aware that we are doing our utmost to minimize the impact to your cargo.

We ask for your understanding in this case of "force majeure" and we are sorry for any possible inconvenience.

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 25.08.2020


